

## Douwe Bakker awarded Emeritus Member Award

*12 June 2018* News on TAFS

Tags: TAFS, members, paratuberculosis

Source:

Our long-time member Douwe Bakker was awarded the Emeritus Member Award of the International Association for Paratuberculosis at its 14th International Colloquium earlier this month in Mexico. Congratulations, Douwe! We are honored to have you in our group and look forward to you briefing us again on this important topic, together with your fellow experts Irene Grant and Mike Collins, at the next TAFS meeting.

Irene Grant and Mike Collins, at the next TAFS meeting.

Douwe Bakker being awarded Emeritus Member Award